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Army Corps of Engineers and FLW Outdoors to partner on efforts to  
connect America’s youth with the outdoors 

 
Washington, D.C. – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) announced today it will partner with FLW 

Outdoors and the FLW Foundation on future events and activities designed to connect America’s youth to their 
natural resources while promoting education, conservation and an active lifestyle. 

 
FLW Outdoors, named after the founder of Ranger Boats, Forest L. Wood, is a nationally-recognized fishing 

tournament organization. FLW Outdoors offers anglers of all skill levels the opportunity to compete in more than 
231 fishing tournaments annually across five tournament circuits. USACE officials estimate that more than 60% 
percent of these tournaments are held on USACE-managed lakes. 

 
In the months ahead, USACE, FLW Outdoors and the FLW Foundation, a non-profit cooperating association 

of FLW Outdoors, have agreed to work together to accomplish the following: 
 
• maintain and enhance environmental and natural resources stewardship; 
• promote conservation and appreciation for the outdoors, along with public safety awareness and boating 

education to the public, with particular focus on America’s youth; and 
• connect the American public with nature, parks and outdoor activities, with particular focus on activities 

related to fishing.  
 
“Partnerships like this are key to engaging the public and getting the word out about the variety of recreation 

opportunities at USACE lakes,” said Steven L. Stockton, director of USACE Civil Works. “More importantly, 
these opportunities build future good stewards among America’s youth of our nation’s natural resources.” 

 
“This partnership between FLW, the FLW Foundation and USACE reinforces FLW’s commitment to 

conservation and educating today’s youth about the sport of fishing,” said FLW President of Operations Kathy 
Fennel. “Today’s young people are the future of recreational and competitive fishing, and we are pleased to be 
working side-by-side with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to ensure that our fishing resources will be 
enjoyed by generations to come.” 

 
The FLW Foundation functions nationwide and strives to maximize the impact of existing FLW partnerships 

and to support youth fishing and boating safety programs as well as career pathway programs for high school 
and college students. The foundation also supports conservation programs to enhance aquatic habitat and 
sustain quality fisheries for future generations. For more information, visit the community outreach section of 
FLWOutdoors.com. 

 
USACE is the nation’s largest federal provider of outdoor recreation, managing more than 400 lake and river 

projects in 43 states and hosting more than 370 million visits per year. With 90 percent of these recreation areas 
within 50 miles of metropolitan areas they provide a diverse range of outdoor activities close to home and to 
people of all ages. For more information on Corps recreation sites and opportunities, visit www.corpslakes.us 
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